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         Monday 11th September 2023 

Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers 

The time has come to apply for a place for your child to transfer into Year 3. 

The transfer window at Wiltshire Council is now open and will be open until 15th January 2024. 

Most of our children transfer to Noremarsh Junior School. However, we are separate schools 

therefore you must apply for a place. 

Please make you applications through the Wiltshire Council Parent portal: 

Portal Home (wiltshire.gov.uk) 

 

Information from Noremarsh 

Noremarsh are holding two Open Events Wednesday 27th and Thursday 28th September. You can 

book your place via their website: 

Open Evening Registration – Noremarsh Junior School 

You can also view their prospectus using this link: 

Noremarsh Prospectus - Noremarsh Junior School 

 

For information about other local schools, please check their individual websites. 

If you require any assistance in applying for a place, please contact the Infants school office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Pass 

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 

Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 
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